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17 July, 2019

IMPORTANT NOTICE: WATER OUTAGE FROM 10 PM TONIGHT 


Dear Melrose Arch tenant

Please be advised that there will be no water in the precinct tonight from 10pm. The water will be switched off for approximately three hours, from 10pm to about 1am, for critical maintenance work to the water reticulation system.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

For more information, please phone the Call Centre on (011) 684-0000.

Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Melrose Arch Management
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